
From: Kevin Binkley [mailto:kbinkley@csu.org]  
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 12:58 PM 
To: Armstrong, Joan 
Cc: Mark Pifher; Allison Mosser 
Subject: SDS Permit Submittal 
 
Hi Joan, 
 
I hope you are well.  In accordance with Mitigation Appendix Condition C-7, Item No. 2, attached 
please find copies of the hydrostatic testing water discharge permits for the S1 and S2 work 
packages.  This permit for S3 was previously submitted earlier in 2012.  The attached should 
complete the submittal of all of the permits required to be submitted under this condition for 
these three work packages related to the pipeline construction activities.  I will be submitting the 
CDPHE air permit and stormwater reassignment acceptance for the S1 revegetation activities 
shortly.  
  
Let me know if you have any questions or need more information. 
Have a great weekend. 
Best, 
-Kevin. 
  
Kevin Binkley 
Permitting and Compliance Specialist 
Southern Delivery System 
Direct Line: 719.668.3748 
Cell: 719.339.3394 
Email: kbinkley@csu.org 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This email transmission, and any documents, files or previous 
email messages attached to it, may contain information that is legally privileged or otherwise 
confidential to include customer and business information. If you are not the intended recipient, 
or an authorized person for the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, 
copying or distribution of this information, or any action taken in reliance on the information 
contained within this email, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email message in 
error, please notify the sender and then delete the message (and any attachments) from your 
computer and/or network. Thank you.  
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Colorado Springs Utilities
It’s how we’re all connected

February 28, 2013

Ms. Joan Armstrong
Director of Planning & Development
Pueblo County
229 West 12th Street
Pueblo, CO 81003-2810

Subject: SDS — Construction Permits for South Raw Water Pipeline Segments

Dear Ms. Armstrong,

On behalf of the Southern Delivery System (SDS) Project Participants and pursuant to the Pueblo County
1041 Permit No. 2008-002, Mitigation Appendix Condition C-7, No. 2 - Permitting, we have enclosed
copies of the following permits and related documents obtained by Colorado Springs Utilities and our
General Contractors for the SDS Project for your records:

South 1 (Si):
• CDPHE Certification to Discharge Under CDPS General Permit C0G604000, Hydrostatic Testing

Operations, Certification No. C0G604161
• CDPHE Administrative Extension of Permit No. C0G604161

South 2 (S2):
• CDPHE Certification to Discharge Under CDPS General Permit COG6O4000, Hydrostatic Testing

Operations, Certification No. C0G604138
• CDPHE Termination to Discharge Under Permit No. C0G604138

If you have any questions regarding the attached, please feel free to contact me directly at 719-668-8693.

Sincly,

/
Mark Pifhe/
Permitting and Compliance Manager
Southern Delivery System

Attachments:
Permits and correspondence for indicated construction activities
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